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Dear Parents/Carers,        Date: 08.06.24 
 

RE: Y5 Residential to Lea Green 

We are excited to announce the details of our annual Year 5 residential! The residential will take place 
at Lea Green, Matlock on Monday 3rd March until Tuesday 4th March (a stay of one night). 
 
During our time at Lea Green, we will be taking part in lots of fun outdoor activities; we are hoping to 
try out lots of new activities this year!  
 
The skills that the children will learn whilst on our residential visit are not only extremely enjoyable, but 
significantly beneficial to their personal development. Many of these activities will help our children to 
learn important life skills about being independent, cooperating in teams and trusting others. It is also 
a marvellous opportunity for the children and staff to get to know each other in a less formal 
environment and helps them to build their confidence; self-esteem and teach them a lot about 
themselves as young adults, which they can rely on in later life. 
 
For more information on Lea Green Outdoor Activities centre, please visit their website at: 
https://leagreen.derbyshire-outdoors.org/  
 
The cost for the 2 days,1 night stay, accommodation, all meals, transport, insurance and qualified 
instructors’ fees for 2 days will be £100, which may be paid in instalments via ParentPay. The school 
has subsidised this in order to be able to lower the price to parents.  
 
The final balance must be paid by Friday 7th February 2025. 
 
In order to secure your child’s place on the residential visit, a £30 deposit must be paid through your 
ParentPay account by Monday 2nd December 2024. The remaining balance can be paid in 
instalments via ParentPay. Please note we will not be accepting cash payments for this visit. 
https://www.parentpay.com/  
 
Please note, children who display unacceptable, unsafe behaviour may be removed from the 
residential. If this decision is made, you will lose the £30 deposit, but any further money that has been 
paid will be refunded. 
 
A meeting, for the parents of those attending, will be held on Thursday 9th January 2025 at 3.15pm, 
where we will share details of the activities and kit required. 
 
If you or your child is hesitant about attending, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss King   
Y5 Teacher 
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